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"JESSE" TIMBER BUNK BED

Sleep City stores have been selling the "Jesse" bunk bed product, as either a Single Bunk or Study Bunk with Desk ("Bunk Bed").

The Bunk Bed has been available for sale between June 2009 and December 2010.
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Defect:  Some Bunk Beds may not meet the mandatory Australian safety Standard for the design and construction of Bunk Beds.  The defects are:

· the instructions do not require the mattress slats to be fixed to the mattress base during assembly and so they may move;
· some of the corner posts protrude; and
· some of the gaps between the rungs of the guardrail around the top Bunk may be too wide.

Hazard:  This may present possible entrapment and strangulation hazards.

What to do:  If you have purchased a Jesse Bunk Bed, you should immediately de-couple the Bunk Bed so that the top Bunk is on the floor.  It is safe to use while on the floor. Sleep City will provide a replacement Bunk Bed to you at no cost.  Replacement Bunk Beds will be available in approximately 8-10 weeks' time.

Where Sleep City has customer contact details, we will notify affected customers directly by letter of the product safety recall action to be taken.  

If you have purchased a Jesse Bunk Bed, and have not yet been contacted by Sleep City to arrange for your replacement Bunk Bed, please contact Ben Chidiac on (03) 9015 5890.

Contact details:  
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Uinta Beds Pty Ltd 

trading as Sleep City

Ph:  (03) 9015 5890

Email:  ben.chidiac@sleepcity.com.au

Web:  www.sleepcity.com.au
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